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Cameron Artigue Tapped for ATC Board 

Cameron Artigue has been reelected to the Board of Trustees of the Arizona Theatre Company 

(ATC), the official “state theatre” of Arizona. He previously served on the Board from 2005–

2011. Cameron, a partner with Gammage & Burnham, is a long-time support of the arts. “I am so 

excited to rejoin the ATC Board,” he commented. “They have a new Managing Director, Mark 

Cole, who brings national arts management expertise, and a definite sense of how to take their 

mission forward for the next generation.” 

 

Now in its 46th season, the ATC treats Arizona audiences to a rich variety of drama—from 

classics to contemporary plays, from musicals to new works. They also support the community 

with a wide array of outreach programs, educational opportunities, access initiatives and new 

play programs. Gammage & Burnham will be underwriting a performance during the 2012–2013 

season. For more information about the ATC, please visit their website at ArizonaTheatre.org. 

 
 


